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QCFI Student Cell Inauguration / Installation on 28/01/2020 

 

Karnataka’s first and country’s third QCFI Student Cell was 

inaugurated at the department of Mechanical Engineering, MIT Mysore 

 

 
 

Quality Circles Forum of India (QCFI) Mysuru chapter inaugurated and 

installed Karnataka’s first and country’s third Student Cell at the department of 

Mechanical Engineering, Maharaja Institute of Technology Mysore on 28th January 

2020.  

 

The guests on dais included Mr. Sathish .J. Kalokhe-President, QCFI (India), 

Mr. D.K. Srivastava- Executive Director, QCFI (India), Dr. T. Vasudev-Secretary, 

MET, Dr. B. G. Naresh Kumar-Principal, MIT Mysore and Dr. Mohamed Khaisar-

HoD, Mechanical Engineering, MIT Mysore, Mr. Krishna Kumar-Chairman, QCFI 

Mysuru chapter, Mr. T. V. Venkatram-Vice chairman, QCFI Mysuru.  

 

The other governing council members of QCFI Mysuru chapter present on the 

occasion were Mr. Abdul Kareem-Secretary, QCFI Mysuru Chapter, Mr. Wadiraj-

Treasurer, QCFI Mysuru, Mr. Ashwath. 

 

Dr. Mohamed Khaisar welcomed the gathering with introduction of the 

dignitaries. Addressing the gathering. Mr. Venkataram briefed about QCFI and its 

principles. Dr. B. G. Naresh Kumar ascertained the role of engineering colleges to 

develop the professional personalities. Mr. D. K. Srivastava highlighted the 



importance of propagating the quality concepts to all levels of learners. Mr. Kalokhe 

impressed upon inculcating the culture of uplifting the quality in the nurturing 

candidates of engineering colleges. Mr. P Krishna Kumar educated the advantages 

of becoming a part of QCFI student cell at the college. Mr. Wadiraj conducted the 

oath taking ceremony. Mr. Abdul Kareem conducted the Student cell installation 

ceremony by handing over the Student Cell certificate to MIT Mysore. Dr. T. 

Vasudev complemented both QCFI Mysuru chapter and department of Mechanical 

Engineering, MIT Mysore for the initiative and promised to extend more support 

from the Maharaja Education Trust in future. The function concluded with vote of 

thanks by the MIT Mysore QCFI Student Cell Faculty Advisor                                              

Prof. Yogesh Kumar. K. J. 


